
From: Sue Johansson Sue.Johansson@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Alcohol Free Zones and Alcohol Prohibited Areas at Church Point

Date: 22 September 2017 at 11:32 AM
To: president@sira.org.au, secretary@sira.org.au
Cc: cassgye@spin.net.au

Dear	President	&	Secretary,
	
I	would	like	to	follow	up	on	a	conversa:on	I	have	had	with	Cass	regarding	the	current	proposal	to
renew	the	Alcohol	Free	Zone	(AFZ)	at	Church	Point.
	
Every	four	years	Council	renews	AFZs.		AFZs	can	be	used	by	Police	to	enforce	alcohol	restric:ons	if
an:-social	behaviour	arises.
	
The	current	proposal	on	public	exhibi:on	(please	see	Your	Say:	
hKp://yoursay.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au/alcoholfreezones	)	applies	to	several	AFZs	which
either	need	renewal,	amendment	or	establishment.		The	AFZ	at	Church	Point	is	one	of	those	from
the	previous	PiKwater	area	which	was	due	to	expire	this	year.	
	
AFZs	only	apply	to	public	roads,	footpaths	and	public	carparks.		Alcohol	Prohibited	Areas	(APAs)
oOen	cover	reserves.		Thomas	Stephens	Reserve	at	Church	Point	is	signposted	as	an	APA	and
allows	alcohol	to	be	consumed	between	3-9pm	on	Fridays,	Saturdays,	Sundays	and	public
holidays.		There	are	no	current	plans	to	review	the	APA	in	place	at	Thomas	Stephens	Reserve.	
Council	is,	however,	always	guided	by	requests	from	Police	which	could	relate	to	specific	areas	of
concern.
	
Council	welcomes	all	comments	on	these	proposals	via	the	YourSay	page.		Submissions	close	on
Monday	2nd	October	2017.
	
I	hope	this	clarifies	the	current	state	of	AFZ	&	APA	at	Church	Point.
	
Please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	myself	by	email	or	phone	on	9976	1490	(Thursdays/	Fridays)	or
Leanne	Mar:n	on	9976	1567	if	you	need	more	informa:on.
	
Regards,
	
Sue
	
Sue Johansson
Community Safety Coordinator
 
Place & Economic Development
t 02 9976 1490   
sue.johansson@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
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Northern	Beaches	Council

PLEASE	CONSIDER	THE	ENVIRONMENT	BEFORE	PRINTING	THIS	EMAIL.	This	email	and	any	materials	contained	or

attached	to	it	("Contents")	may	contain	conFidential	information.	If	you	are	not	the	intended	recipient	contact	the	sender

immediately,	delete	the	communication	from	your	system	and	destroy	any	copies.	The	contents	may	also	be	subject	to

copyright.	Any	unauthorised	copying,	disclosure	or	distribution	of	the	contents	is	strictly	prohibited.	Any	views	expressed

in	the	contents	are	those	of	the	individual	sender,	except	where	the	sender	speciFically	states	them	to	be	the	views	of

Northern	Beaches	Council.	Northern	Beaches	Council	makes	no	implied	or	express	warranty	that	the	integrity	of	this

communication	has	been	maintained.	The	contents	may	contain	errors,	computer	viruses	or	have	been	subject	to

interference	in	transmission.	Northern	Beaches	Council.	Northern	Beaches	Council

http://www.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au/

